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Nedlands Budget Update 3

Dear Community

We are thrilled to announce that following a very positive meeting with Mayor Argyle on 14
October (see Update 2) and several months of discussion, the City of Nedlands has voted
unanimously to restore the Environmental Conservation Budget to its 2023/2024 level.

This will preserve biodiversity, mitigate bushfire risk, increase our climate resilience and
ensure that the work that has gone into these essential natural assets over many years is
not wasted.

We are very grateful for the environmental and climate leadership shown by the City of
Nedlands, and to the Urban Bushland Council for their support.

A full recording of the City of Nedlands Agenda Meeting of 22 October can be found on the
Nedlands Website. The Bushcare Maintenance Item is 21.2 - scroll to 1.19.10 of the
recording.



https://www.youtube.com/live/CcKY1QTH0DQ?si=E0JAD2zjXd-gogyT&t=4750

